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• A vessel exclusion zone we be implemented from 13 April to 20 April to facilitate the safe 

opening of Sydenham Inlet. 

• Red buoys – (with ‘no boating’ labels) will placed along the exclusion line between the main 

body of Sydenham Inlet & channel to the sea at: 

37o 46.371S / 149o 0.040E  

37o 46.374S / 149o 0.153E 

  


